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June 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
GCSE Geography 
 
The Geography department is planning a Physical Fieldwork trip to Seaford beach this July. This 
is the second of two compulsory fieldwork trips and is essential because your child will be 
assessed on their acquired skills in June 2024 when they sit the Paper 3 exam.  
 
Depending on which teaching group your child is in this will take place on:   
 
Tuesday 4th July- 10C1, 10C2 and 10D1 
Wednesday 5th July- 10B1 and 10B2  
 
Students will meet in the canteen at 8:50am. They will be out of school during Periods 1-4 
(8:50am – 1.30pm).  They will need to wear practical clothing for walking to and from the beach 
and for collecting data, have a waterproof coat in the instance of adverse weather conditions, a 
clipboard, pen, pencil and bring a snack/drink. 
 
Students will need to bring their equipment for period 5 and their lunch. 
 
There is no charge for this visit.     
 
Please complete the consent form on Parent Pay to enable your child to take part in this essential 
visit.    
 
The closing date for return of the consent form is Monday 19th June.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Liz Smith 
 
Mrs E Smith  
Head of Geography 
 


